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Dear Young People of The World 

I am writing this letter to you because you are the Peacemakers of our tomorrow and know 

how to make dreams come true.   Please join me in creating a wonderful Global Peace 

Ceremony on The International Day of Peace (21st September). Everyone in the world is 

invited to get involved. Will you help to spread the word?  

 On 13th June 2010, the United Nations Secretary General shared his Message for the 100-day 

countdown to the International Day of Peace and told us that this year’s observance focuses 

on youth and development under the slogan: “Peace = Future”.  He goes on to say, “Over the 

next 100 days, I urge young people to plan projects that can help create the conditions for 

peace in their communities, in their schools, in their countries.  We need your voice and 

commitment, and we will share your stories with the world.” 

The Global Circle of Peace is dedicated to our children and our children’s children. Our 

Peace Ceremony provides you with all kinds of ideas and art forms to play with. Just imagine 

what would happen if hundreds of millions people all around the world joined together on the 

21st to light a Candle for Peace dedicated to: 

Peace in every home and heart  

Peace across our land  

Peace in every mind and body  

Peace in every hand  

followed by a 2 minute Silence for Peace 

 

As your champion, I personally invite you to shine your light and do all you possibly can to 

become a Peacemaker. Visit our website, find out how and start now!    

With love  

 

Lizzie  

Lizzie Davies 

Founder   www.theglobalcircleofpeace.com  

http://www.theglobalcircleofpeace.com/

